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For the health and well-being of 
our park patrons and park staff, 
beginning Tuesday March 17th 
through Tuesday March 31st all 
programs and park permits have 
been canceled to help prevent the 
spread of COVID-19. All buildings 
will remain closed to the public 
during this time. We apologize for 
any inconvenience this may 
cause.  Please check 
morrisparks.net for updates”


